
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Willow and Henry S 

Year 1    - Philly and Eliana 

Year 2    -  Eli and Roux 

Year 3    -  Charlie and Stefan 

Year 4    -  Frankie and Oliver L 

Year 5 –   Desi and Tilly D 

Year 6 –         Jack and Kayleigh 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 30th September, was 96.2% 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

1st Year 3 99.2% 

2nd Year 4 97.7% 

3rd Year 6 96.5% 

                             

 

SciFest Week Monday 7th-11th October 2024 

We are once again looking forward to welcoming a range of knowledgeable scientists into our school next 

week. Each class will experience at least one session to further excite and ignite their interest and 

understanding in science. Years 5 and 6 will have the opportunity to experience the wonders of the night sky, 

Years 3 and 4 will discover more about climate change and our younger classes will be introduced to some 

wonderful creatures from our diverse animal world. 

 

Do look out for the update on these fun and educational sessions in next week’s newsletter.  
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Year 3 

Year 3 investigated coprolites (stone age poo) on Monday afternoon- they found nuts, seeds, berries and even 

fish bones (dried spaghetti)! 

 

 

 

For National Poetry Day, on Thursday, Year 3 took part in a Guinness World Record attempt at the largest 

poetry lesson (multiple venues). They joined 270,000 pupils from across the world in helping complete Laura 

Mucha's poem. They were given choices via polls, as well as the chance to choose vocabulary through the chat 

box. We even helped decide on a title! Mrs Wells now has to send off evidence of participation before we 

find out if we successfully have a world record! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 5 

It has been a busy week for year five this week. They have 

demonstrated some wonderful cooperation and collaboration 

during both PSHE and PE. During PSHE, their challenge was to 

build the tallest newspaper tower while each team member had 

a specific job. The children also displayed some marvellous 

creativity and teamwork skills during PE whereby they created 

sequences including six movements, thinking about how they 

could express themselves. What a great week for teamwork, 

well done year five! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot School Meals 

The weekly menus for next term are now available on the meal’s website.  A copy of the menu has been sent 

out by Parentmail this week and added to the school website. Baguettes will be available to order in advance - 

the children will be able to choose from a cheese, ham or tuna baguette served with a mixed fresh salad.  The 

deadline for ordering meals for the first week back after half term is Tuesday 15th October, please don’t 

miss this! 

Our first Theme Day Lunch next term, a Guy Fawkes Lunch, will be on Tuesday 5th November.  The children 

will be able to have beef burger in a bun & chips with baked beans/sweetcorn, followed by iced firework 

sponge cake for dessert. Veggie burger in a bun & chips with baked beans/sweetcorn will be the vegetarian 

option.  All the other regular options will be available on the day.   

 

PTFA 

Christmas Card Orders 

The children have been busy designing their Christmas Cards in 

school recently and their designs will be coming home today. 

Please look out for these in your child’s book bags/rucksacks. If 

you would like to place an order, please ensure forms are 

returned to your class teacher on Monday 7th October as the 

forms will be packaged up and posted to Cauliflower cards at 

the start of the week.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Tesco Blue Token Scheme 

We are very excited to announce that we have been selected by Tesco for 

their Stronger Starts blue tokens scheme.  

 

The money we receive will be used to purchase a class set of iPads for our 

school, along with necessary accessories and educational software, such as 

headphones, to support children with additional needs.  

 

In today's rapidly evolving world, technology plays an essential role in education. iPads offer interactive and 

dynamic learning experiences that can adapt to various educational needs.  

 

To make this vision a reality, we need your help. After every shop at Tesco make sure to ask for some blue 

tokens to donate. Please also ask your friends and family to donate their tokens to us as well, as Every Little 

Helps😊. Your support will not only benefit our current children but also the generations of learners to 

come.  

 

Stores taking part in our vote are:  

2192 Bourne Express Small unit PE10 9AQ  

3308 Spalding Matmore Exp Small unit PE11 

2PN  

6379 Bourne Large unit PE10 9LS  

 

To check the location of any of the above 

stores, please go to the Tesco website here: 

http://www.tesco.com/store-locator/uk  

 

Thank you for your support, Thurlby PTFA. 
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HARVEST 2024 

Just a reminder that it is our Harvest Festival, next Friday 11th October, to 

support the Bourne Foodbank.  

 

The adjacent items are just a few things that they are running low on. For a 

full list of all items please take a look at the How To Help page. 

 

Please note, the charity does not collect fresh foods as they do not keep 

very long.  
 

Thank you for your support.  Anything that you are able to give will be 

gratefully received.   

 

 

Upcoming trip payments 

 

Year 6 – Alymerton trip  

Next payment of £43.00 due today please  

 

Year 2 trip – Rockingham Castle 

Payment of £20.65 due on 7th October 2024 

 

Contributions can be made via our ParentMail system. When you are ready to make your payment, please click 

on the Payment Section, followed by ‘Go to Shop’, ‘Place Item in the Basket’ and ‘Pay’. 

 

Thank you 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Monday 7th October -  Sci Fest week 

Tuesday 8th October -  Understanding and Supporting Children with Worry and Anxiety 

Workshop 3.30-4.30pm 

Wednesday 9th October -   Year 2 trip to Rockingham Castle 

Friday 11th October -   Harvest assembly  

Tuesday 15th October -   Deadline to order hot meals for first week back after half term 

Wednesday 16th October -   Y5/6 Football competition 

Thursday 17th October -   Reception 2025 Open Morning – 9.15-10.15am and 11.00am -12.00pm 

Friday 18th October -   PTFA – ‘Dare to be Different Day’ 

End of Term 1 

Monday 28th October -   Training Day 

Tuesday 29th October -   Start of Term 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pulses 

Tinned or Packet Potatoes 

Tinned Veg 

Tinned Rice Pudding 

Tinned or Carton Custard 

UHT Milk 

Rice 

Squash 

Tea Bags (80 packs 

preferred) 

https://bournefoodbank.org.uk/how-to-help/


Book Signing Opportunity 
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Tae Kwon Do Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hannah Gold Update 

Many of our pupils have thoroughly 

enjoyed Hannah Gold’s, previous 

books such as ‘The Last Bear’ - a 

novel studied during Year 4.  

For those keen to meet the author 

or to purchase her latest book 

‘Turtle Moon’, do visit Waterstones 

this Saturday at 2pm.  



 

Half Term Local Activities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


